
Meeting Date: November 14th, 2024

Conversation with Council 
Progress Report
as of November 22nd, 2024

Questions? Contact City Hall at 864-653-2030.

Discussed ideas of how the City could better disseminate information and encourage citizen 
engagement.

Ideas included: 
•	 Placing QR codes at various locations around the City, including City Hall and on CATbuses 

promoting the City’s app and website. 
•	 Posting more videos/reels to Facebook and Instagram to show the more personable side of the 

City’s staff and Council.
•	 Promoting the City app and website more prominently in the Community Connection. 

Could the City add more speed limit signs on Clemson Street, Calhoun Street, and Hawthorne 
Street? 

City Staff will evaluate the area and add additional speed limit signs if necessary.

Could the crosswalk signs that One Clemson installed be lit up at all times? Currently pedestrians 
are not clicking the button to make the notification lights flash. 

City Staff will look into this and see if there are any changes that can be made. 

Discussed the proposed TIF and next steps.   

The School District of Pickens County voted to not participate in the TIF at their November 18th 
meeting.  Pickens County voted to not participate at their special called meeting on November 11th 
but was open to further negotiations. City Council will be holding a public hearing on December 
2nd at 5:30 pm. City Council will consider second reading of the Workforce and Affordable Housing 
TIF Ordinance at the December 16th regular scheduled meeting.

Learn more about the proposed TIF

https://www.clemsoncity.org/Activityfeed/Myarticles/TabId/197/ArtMID/2433/ArticleID/5229/Proposed-TIF-Information.aspx

